
**Title: Addressing Slide Discrepancies** 

Hello everyone, 

Thank you for your attention. I wanted to take a moment to address some 

discrepancies noted in the slides we reviewed earlier. Our aim is always 

to provide clear and precise information. 

Firstly, on Slide 5, there was an error in the sales figure. It should 

read $1.2 million, not $1.5 million. This was due to a typographical 

error. We apologize for any confusion this might have caused. 

Secondly, Slide 8 displayed an incorrect date for the upcoming product 

launch. The correct date is March 15th, not March 25th. Please make sure 

to update your schedules accordingly. 

Lastly, Slide 12 contained an outdated customer satisfaction score. The 

latest score is 87%, not 82%, reflecting improvements in our customer 

service efforts. 

We are in the process of correcting the slides and will distribute the 

revised version by the end of the day. Thank you for your understanding 

and patience. If there are any questions or further clarifications 

needed, please feel free to ask. 

Thank you. 


